COMMUNITY BOARD PLANNING STATEMENTS - KEY ISSUES

A report from the Community Relations Manager detailed those key issues identified by the
Community Boards through their Annual Plan consultations with local communities.

The Committee decided:

1. That the information be received and depending on the issue, either fed into the Annual Plan
process, or where they currently are under action, due support given by the Committee.

2. That a letter be sent to the respective Community Boards noting the progress or otherwise with
the issues forwarded together with the relative staff member contact details.

3. That the Central City Mayoral Forum be asked to host a special meeting following the local
authority triennial elections, to which all Community Board members be invited to update them
with the vision, philosophies and progress being made with Central City issues.

4. That the issues identified by the Community Boards be referred to the relevant Units for
consideration when preparing their section of the Draft Annual Plan for 2002/03, and that Unit
comment be reported to the Annual Plan Working Party when it meets to consider the draft
budgets, and to the respective Community Boards.


Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


